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Comments: | oppose strongly to the proposal to build a rollercoaster in the Sandia Mountains. It seems highly
unnecessary as the Sandia recreational area is very enjoyable as it is now, without any amusement park rides.
The construction of the roller coaster will produce large amounts of pollution, require deforestation and the
removal of trees, and be overall extremely detrimental to the environment. In addition, these lands are sacred to
the indigenous people of New Mexico. Preventing a roller coaster from being built on these lands is by no means
"anti-inclusive", as the Cibola National Forest is public land and available to everyone. We must to our part to
take care of this land, not take advantage of the rights we have been privelagef with. Please do not build this
roller coaster, | want to continue to enjoy the mountains without the excess amount of litter, noise, and wildlife
disruption that will come with this development.



